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Dear members of the South Florida parish  
  
        The Southern Region Mar Thoma Family Conference will be held from Nov 
01-03, 2013 at The Christian Retreat Center, Bradenton, near Tampa. As per the 
decision of the general body, the conference will be hosted by our parish. For the 
conduct of the conference, we need the help and support from all parishioners.    

Sub- Committees are needed for Registration, Web site, Souvenir, Program, 
Finance, Accounting, Publicity etc. Anybody likes to volunteer their time and 
talent by being part of any subcommittee, please contact Achen or myself as 
soon as possible. 

 
Thank You 
 
Yours in Christ's Service 

 
Georgy Varughese 
Diocesan Council Member 
Varughese61@aol.com 
954-240-7010 


